Zoning & Planning Committee
and
Land Use Committee

Special Meeting

Monday, April 30, 2018

7:00PM
Room 204

e A group of 8th graders at Day Middle School participating in the Generation Citizen
Program, chose the linkage between zoning and affordable housing for their project and
would like to present their findings to the Zoning and Planning Committee.

e The Planning Department and Sasaski Associates will lead a discussion of the upcoming

proposed zoning map and districts, specifically, how staff and consultant are using data to
define potential new zoning districts.

The location of this meeting is accessible and reasonable accommodations will be provided to persons with
disabilities who require assistance. If you need a reasonable accommodation, please contact the city of
Newton’s ADA Coordinator, Jini Fairley, at least two business days in advance of the meeting:
jfairley@newtonma.gov or (617) 796-1253. The city’s TTY/TDD direct line is: 617-796-1089. For the
Telecommunications Relay Service (TRS), please dial 711.




